
From: Samantha Nugent <Samantha.Nugent@cityofchicago.org>  
Sent: Wednesday, October 5, 2022 12:23 PM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Cc: Adam Roberts <Adam.Roberts@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Crane Ordinance - Rule 14  
 

Dear Steve, 

 

I hope this email finds you well. Thank you for 
speaking with me last week surrounding an 
amendment to the crane ordinance that is expected 
to be heard at our next Council Meeting later this 
month. I am recusing myself out of an abundance of 
caution given that my husband contracts with this 
particular union.  

 

All the best, 

Sam  
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